
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

April 28, 2021 
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro, Chair  The Honorable Kay Granger, Ranking Member 
House Appropriations Committee  House Appropriations Committee 
Rayburn House Office Building  Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515   Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 
I am requesting funding for health sciences expansion project in fiscal year 2022. 

 
The entity to receive funding for this project is College of Southern Maryland, located at 

8730 Mitchell Rd, La Plata, MD 20646. 
 

The funding would be used for to purchase new equipment to reflect current professional 
practice and standards in equipment. 
 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
With warmest regards, I am 

 
Sincerely yours, 
 

 
 

STENY H. HOYER 
HOUSE MAJORITY LEADER 


